Grupa Ospidéal
Oirthear na hEireann

@hebnd Fast

01 September 2022

Deputy Verona Murphy, T.D.,
Dail Eireann,

Leinster House,

Kildare Street,

Dublin 2

Email: Verona.Murphy@oireachtas.ie

Re: PQ 42498/22 — Dental Services under Anaesthesia.

Dear Deputy Murphy,

Wexford General Hospital
Ospidéal Gineardlta Loch Garman

Hospital Manager’s Office
Tel: 053-9153156
E-Mail: Jacinta.Egan@hse.ie (P.A.)

| refer to PQ regarding Dental Services under Anaesthesia at Wexford General Hospital.

As previously advised, currently we have only one Theatre session per week available at WGH for Dental
Services under Anaesthesia. This session accommodates children and, in addition, adults with special

needs. Slots are allocated by the Dental Team in CHOS.

It is not possible at present to anticipate when the service will return to pre-Covid levels. However, we

are actively working to recruit additional staff.

| trust that this information is helpful to you.

Yours sincerely, '
4

LINDA O’LEARY,
HOSPITAL MANAGER.

Wexford General Hospital
Newtown Road

Wexford

Y35Y17D

Tel: (053) 9153000

Fax: (053) 9141910




